
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, JODHPUR 

INFORMATION TO PARENTS OF NEWLY ADMITTED STUDENTS 

Dear Parents of newly admitted students,  

Kindly note the following instructions: 

1. The new Academic Session 2022-2023 will begin on Monday 4th April 

2022 for all classes. 

2. The School Timing will be 7.35 am to 1.35 pm for classes 1 to 10 from 

Monday to Friday. On Saturdays, the school will close at 11.30 am. For 

Nursery & K G Section, the regular timing will be 7.35 am to 1.10 pm. On 

Saturdays, there will be NO SCHOOL for the KG Section. However, 

parents will be free to meet the KG Section teachers during the school 

hours. 

3. On the first day (4th April), Classes will be till 10.55 am for classes 1 to 9 

and 11. There will no Lunch Break on this day. From the next day, regular 

timing will be followed.  

4. For K.G. Section Classes (Nursery, LKG & HKG), the school will close at 

10.30 am during the first week (4th April to 9th April). There will be a 

lunch break on these days. Kindly send lunch box with your children. The 

school will close after the lunch break during these days. From 11th April, 

regular timing (from 7.35 am to 1.10 pm) will be followed. 

5. The School Diary & Fee Booklet will distributed to students in the their 

classes during the first week. 

6. There will be NO ONLINE CLASSES for any class. 

7. The ENTRY & EXIT GATE will be BACK GATE for class Nursery to Class V 

and for Classes VI to XII, it will be the FRONT GATE. 

8. The Class Time Table is posted on the school website soon. 

9. The BOOK LIST is posted on the School website. Kindly get the books 

from the market before the new session begins. 

10. The samples of School Uniform for all the students are put up on the 

School Notice Board. Kindly get the uniform from the market before the 

new session begins. 

11.School uniform will be compulsory for all classes from the 1st day except 

for Class Nursery. For the Nursery Class, it will be compulsory from the 

month of July 2022. Till the school closes for the summer vacation, the 

Nursery class students can come to school in any colour dress. 

12.The Management and Staff of St. Paul’s School wishes all the newly 

admitted students ALL THE BEST. 

 

**************** 


